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RTBU NSW LOCOMOTIVE DIVISION NEWSFLASH – January 2018 

 

 

MONDAY, 15 January 2018 

Genesee & Wyoming Members  
 

NEW Proposed Rosters 
 
 

RTBU Organiser’s met with G & W local Management on Friday 12th January 2018 to 
discuss the disputed proposed rosters and other outstanding issues.  

 

ROSTERS 

At this meeting, the RTBU raised the dispute that is currently engaged on the Proposed 
Rosters, which are not Enterprise Agreement compliant. G&W handed us copies of 3 
rosters that are currently being worked upon and were that the that we required a 
meeting with the Company, employee represented Roster Committee and ourselves to 
work thru the outstanding issues and develop an EA Compliant roster all parties are 
happy with. The RTBU have written to G&W to set up the meeting and are awaiting a 
response. 

 

As G & W have indicated that they wish to implement a new roster on 25th February 
2018, to ensure it is Enterprise Agreement compliant, the meeting needs to happen 
sooner rather than later.  

 

Members will be kept informed of developments as they occur. 

 

 


